
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 
FROM: Howard S. Lazarus, City Administrator 
DATE: February 2, 2017 
SUBJECT: Report to City Council:  School Safety 

 
I am forwarding the attached report from City Staff in response to Council action R-16-428, which directed 
the City Administrator to: 
 
• Work with Ann Arbor Public Schools (AAPS) to evaluate all pedestrian crossing locations near Ann 

Arbor Schools. 
 

• Provide a preliminary report to Council with prioritized recommendations and rough cost estimates 
of those locations where improvements should be made and the type of improvement recommended. 

 
The report provides a discussion of the education, enforcement, engineering, and evaluation efforts that 
have been ongoing over the recent past and are planned for the coming year.  Additional detail on the 
costs of the projects listed within the report will be provided as part of the Fiscal Year 2018 (FY18) work 
plan and budget.  In addition to these efforts, City staff will continue to collaborate with AAPS and other 
community stakeholders on joint safety initiatives. 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance on this matter. 
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